
 
 

 

 

 

Welcome to 
#FarmingFortnight 

 

 
 

Farmers passionately work hard to produce the food alongside 
taking action to enrich our natural environment.  They strive to 
feed an ever-growing population, finding solutions to many 
challenges which impact how and what they farm.    

During Farming Fortnight, you have the opportunity to positively 
engage your pupils in discussions and activities that focus on British 
farming and food production. 
 
Download a range of engaging resources and materials to explore 
different farming sectors and deliver inspiring lessons around food and 
farming. Each day has a farming theme with an accompanying social 
media hashtag giving you the option to share your pupils’ learning 
experiences with others and to see what else is happening in schools and on-farm across the 
UK.  
 

What’s in store? 
 
 

Week 1 
WC: 5th June 2023 
#MarketMonday 
#TechyTuesday 
#WormyWednesday 
#ThankfulThursday 
#FutureFarmingFriday 
 

Weekend  
10th & 11th June 2023 
#SustainableSaturday 
#LEAFOpenFarmSunday 
 

Week 2   
WC: 12th June 2023 
#MuddyMonday 
#TractorTuesday 
#WarmingWednesday 
#TastyThursday 
#ForestryFriday 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

   

 

  

Engaging with the activities: 
Key questions: promote creative thinking and thought-provoking 
discussions encouraging pupils to explore wider themes. 
Instructions: a main activity to engage and explore key questions this 
can be adapted for your pupils using the alternative activities suggested. 
You could also: an extension from the instruction activity encouraging 
pupils to delve deeper into the subject (it could also be used as an 
alternative main activity).  
Make it simpler or harder: allows you to pitch the activities to the 
needs of your pupils. 
What do you think? An opportunity to develop independent critical 
thinking and reasoning skills as well as effective listening and 
communication skills during a class discussion. 

 
All you need is 
10-30 minutes 

per day and 
some easy to 

access resources 
 

 

Remember 
to share your 

learning… 
 
 


